
EASTERN DIVISION 

presents 
 
 

Mandated Reporting 
presented by Molly Mirabito, PSEA-NEA UniServ Representative 

 
 

 

While it's been the law in Pennsylvania for more than a 
decade now, the statute really just codified what PSEA 
members have been doing since 1852—protecting 
children from abuse and protecting innocent members 
from unjust accusations.  Never hurts, though, to 
review…so that's what we're going to do.  At this 
session, we'll outline exactly what public school 
employees are mandated to do and consequences for 
ignoring those mandates.  We'll also talk about the role 
of the local leader in the process, with particular focus 
on the resources and support available only to PSEA members.  Hope to see you there! 

 
 
 

Date: February 12, 2025 

Time: 6:00-8:00 p.m. (division meeting/workshop) 

Location: Via Zoom 

 
 

Pre-registration is required. 
Register online (www.psea.org/er/esp)  

or by e-mail (e-rgn@psea.org) 

no later than February 9, 2025. 
 

A day or 2 prior to the meeting/workshop, you will receive a confirmation email  
containing the Zoom meeting information as well as any handouts. 
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